
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Gary, 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 

 
Thank you for your email of 26th August 2017. 
 
I must advise you that the Police and Crime Commissioner for Lancashire does not hold the 
information you requested. However, Lancashire Constabulary may be able to assist you and if 
you wish, I can transfer your request to them. Please contact me by telephone or email if you 
would like me to transfer the request. 
 
If in the meantime you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jane Pearson 
Project Support Officer 
Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner for Lancashire 
 

BY EMAIL ONLY 
 
Gary Please ask for:  Jane Pearson 

Telephone:  01772.533587 
Email: commissioner@lancashire-pcc.gov.uk  

Our Ref:   
Date:  29th August 2017 
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